
Comments on Jan 31, 2011 Report from Ed Clarke 
 
Peggy 
This looks great.  I hope these three final comments can be brought up at the meeting.  As I 
mentioned we are on vacation on Feb. 16. 
Ed    
 

Comments on Development Process Draft 1.31.11 

Page Section Comment 

12 Paragraph 1 This section states:  “Neighborhood plans may or may not be 
adopted as part of the Comprehensive Plan.”  However on page 38, 
K1 we find:  “Neighborhood plans are supplements to the 
Comprehensive Plan but are not adopted as part of the 
Comprehensive Plan.”  This is confusing if not contradictory.  I agree 
with the sentence on page 38. 

27 E.2.a Last sentence is ambiguous.  Most of the paragraph is about staff 
facilitating training.  Last sentence doesn’t mention training and 
seems to say staff are to “Ensure that meetings are conducted in a 
respectful manner…”  I agree with this notion, but if this is what is 
meant, it should be more clearly noted.  One could argue that the 
text now simply provides that Staff should train committee 
members to be respectful, etc.   

29 F1 I think with use of “require in the second and third sentence that the 
“consider” in the first sentence could be “require” as well unless this 
first recommendation is controversial in a way I do not see.  
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